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This draft requires the Department of Natural Resources to establish a special wild
turkey hunting event for certain disabled veterans.  You had requested that this event
be available to “Wounded Warriors.”  My understanding is that this group of disabled
veterans are those that were wounded in the course of service in the armed forces on
or after September 11, 2001. Consequently, this draft allows only these disabled
veterans to participate in the special hunting event established in the draft.  Is this
consistent with your intent?

This draft requires a mentor for a disabled veteran to have five years of hunting
experience.  Do you want the mentor to have specific experience in wild turkey
hunting?  Do you want to require the mentor to hold a wild turkey hunting license?

Please let me know if you have any questions about this draft.
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